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As always - stay safe and happy hunting!! And a sincere thank-you for all of the continued support 

Our hunting season has been outstanding so far and Karsten’s leopard hunt proved to be no exception.  It was fantastic to have Karsten and 

Erwin back joined by African newbie Dietmar, this time hunting in Nyakasanga.  This time Karsten was trying for a leopard and after suficcient 

blind building, bait checking and waiting, he managed to connect with an awesome Tom (top left), towards the end of the safari. 

Weidmansheil to all as it was truly a group effort with playing their part.  Hippo (below centre), hyena (below left), buffalo, kudu (below right) 

and many impala were an bonus!!  We really look forward to welcoming you back in the coming years. 

After a very short break, it was back to Nykasanga to guide all the boys of the family -  Don, Phil and Steve on their very first African safari.  We 

got lucky on the very first day and after a bit of tracking closed in on a big Dugga Boy.  Phil pulled off a great shot and after an insurance shot 

the buffalo was down (top right).  This gave father Don and opportunity to pursue “The Grey Ghost”.  As it turned out both Don and Phil got 

excellent kudu (below left) and some great impala (below right).  Having Steve along to digitally document the trip - and get in a little tiger         

fishing (below centre)  made it even more memorable.  We were also really fortunate with some phenomenal lion, wild dog and elephant 

sitings.  Thanks guys for a great trip and we really hope to see you back sooner rather than later !!! 

We are now beginning to wind down the season with only a couple of    

upcoming hunts.  Anyone looking for late season hunts—please do get 

hold of me to see what special are available.  

We are now also beginning in earnest to get ready for the marketing     

season at the beginning of 2019 in Reno and Dallas.  Our 2019 season is 

already filling up and we are really looking forward to seeing faces old and 

new at the conventions and welcoming the adventurous amongst you to 

Zimbabwe which is “Open for Business”. 


